

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Telephone: 0151 625 6993

Fax: 0151 625 0332

E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

3rd November 2020

Dear Parents/Cares,



Children in Need – Feel Good Friday Friday 13th November 2020

Friday 13th November is Children in Need day!

For the past few years, we have held our Children In Need Breakfast and other events in aid of the BBC Children In Need Appeal. However, due to the continuing pandemic, unfortunately this year we are unable to invite parents to join us for breakfast. Therefore, this year we have decided to hold a "milkshake and spotty cookies" event for the children on Feel Good Friday 13th November. The children will enjoy the refreshments, made by our amazing catering team, within their class bubbles for a suggested donation of £3.00 per child.

The children may also come to school in non-uniform and/or wear something spotty. Please bear in mind that the colder weather condition and ensure that your child is dressed appropriately.

We will also be selling the official Children in Need wristbands at a cost of £1 each from the school office from Monday 9th November.

To make a donation please visit our Children In Need Just Giving page by following the link below:

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/avalon-school?newPage=True

Thank you in advance for your support.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Callaway

Headteacher









